
 

<jerry@borregowd.org> 3/7/2012 3:00 PM >>>  

 

Hello from sunny Borrego Springs! I noticed a slide presented at the GRA Groundwater Seminar 

in Davis last week that a contaminated well was shown on the map in the vicinity of Borrego 

Springs. After getting the draft document through the California Water eNews I could not find 

the corresponding well in the appendix listing all the wells (see attached). All of the wells listed 

in San Diego County are in the South Coast Region which drains to the ocean. One dot appears 

on the right side of the Colorado River Region boundary line, near Borrego Springs and I believe 

this is misplotted. We take great pride in our water quality at the Borrego Water District and I 

don't want to see our efforts misrepresented when this document is released.  

Thank you for the excellent presentation and please let me know if I am incorrect on this 

comment.  

 

Jerry Rolwing  

General Manager  

Borrego Water District  

760/767-5806  


